
                                      

                      Orange Elementary School 

 

October, 2015  

Dear Parents, 

Conferences are right around the corner!  It’s hard to believe that fall is here! As 

part of our Leader in Me program, we believe student–led conferences empower 

ALL students to take control of their learning and goal setting.  They are in charge!  

The kids already keep track of their progress in their leadership notebooks, so 

this is the next logical step for them to share their learning with their families. 

Please plan on bringing your child to their scheduled conference either October 

27th or October 29th.  They will share information they have practiced in the 

classroom.  If you would like to meet with your child’s teacher individually, you will 

have a chance to do that after your child is done sharing.  Your child can wait for 

you in the hallway if you have questions or concerns you’d like to discuss privately 

with the teacher. 

We are so excited to provide this opportunity for 100% of our students.  You will 

be amazed at what you see and hear from your child! 

Thank You, 

Orange Elementary Teachers 
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